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tiEMORANDUM FOR: Mike Perkins, Office Allegations Coordinator

THROUGH: Eduard C. Wenzinger, Chief
Projects Branch No. 4
Diviston of Reactor Projects

.

FROM: Donald R. Havertamp, Chief, Reactor Projects Section 4A

SUBJECT: ALLEGATION FILE RI-89-A-0071

Enclosed are the letter and the NRC Inspection Report sent to the pe that
made the subject allegation. As stated in the letter, NRC inspectir 'd
review of the allegation concluded that licensee actions were appropi 4te and
the allegation was unsubstantiated. This allegation, therefore, is c ,idered
closed.
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Donald R. Haverkamp.c' thief
Reactor Projects Section 4A
Division of Reactor Projects

Enclosure: As Stated
l

t

|

9203110424 910821
PDR FOIA
GUILD 91-162 PDR

-


